


Prevent the Spread of Lead Dust

Homes and other structures built before 1978
may contain lead paint. If your contractor does
not follow lead-safe work practices in carrying
out work that disturbs lead paint, lead-containing
dust may be produced. Exposure to lead dust has
been shown to be a significant health hazard for
both children and adults.

In Massachusetts, enforcement of EPA’s Renovation
Repair and Painting Rule (RRP) has been delegated
to the Department of Labor Standards (DLS).

DLS' Lead-Safe Renovation regulations (454 CMR
22.00) apply to anyone who is paid to do work that
disturbs more than threshold quantities of paintin
or on homes, schools, or childcare facilities.

This group includes:

+ Painters

+ Renovation and Remodeling contractors
« Electricians

+ Plumbers

« Maintenance workers

« Landlords

Under 454 CMR 22.00, contractors performing RRP
work must use lead-safe work practices, provide
owners and tenants with lead hazard information
and be licensed with DLS.

The Division of Occupational Safety (DOS) was
renamed the Department of Labor Standards (DLS)
in the Spring of 2011.


















